CITY OF PORT LAVACA

PORT COMMISSION MEETING: OCTOBER 20, 2022 AGENDA ITEM # 6a

DATE: 10/17/2022
TO: PORT COMMISSION
CC: JIM RUDELLAT, HARBOR MASTER

FROM: JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER

SUBJECT: TCEQ inspection of Tracts 17 and 17A in June 2022

We have not received a response from TCEQ since our submittal on June 7, 2022 in response to their records
request.

Axis Demolition has completed the removal of the wood mats and plastic and metal debris piles. We will
submit photos and disposal tickets to TCEQ this week.

Urban Engineering is working to schedule the topo survey for the identified area of disturbed soil in Tract 17A.

[ have submitted an application to the Matagorda Bay Mitigation Trust to help fund the Phase 1 Engineering
for a project to construct a combination revetment /bulkhead along this bank. Phase 1 includes 30% engineering
design, application for a CEPRA grant and submittal-ready Corps of Engineers permit application.

If we are successful with the Trust application, we will continue down the CEPRA grant path for this shoreline
protection and look to use the CDBG-MIT funds to protect the peninsula that protects the Harbor of Refuge as
this project fits more closely with the goals and objectives of the CDBG-MITIGATION.



